
    
         
    
 
 
  

       
        VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

 
 

We need people to help with our 
livestreaming. Rich Drew will train and 
feels it is not difficult at all! If you can 
record on your phone, you can do this. 
A good stewardship of someone’s time 
and talent! Please call Becky at  
812-988-2778 
Email: StAgnesNashville@gmail.com or 
Text 812-614-3821 
 

$ Collection Counters $ 
Needed 

We are looking for more help to 
count the weekend collections. The 
schedule would only be once a 
month if we get more volunteers.  2 
people work together & usual 
schedules are Sunday after 10:45 
Mass or Mondays. Please consider 
volunteering.  
Contact: Becky at 812-988-2778 or 
StAgnesNashville@gmail.com 
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St. Agnes Catholic Church 
 

Schedule of Services: 
 

Mass:  Saturday: 5:00 PM  

Sunday: 8:30 AM & 10:45 AM  
 

Morning Prayer: 8:00 AM Monday -Friday 
 

Confessions: Saturday from 3:30-4:15 PM 
 

Rosary: Saturday 4:30 PM (Canceled during 

Covid) 
 

Baptism, Marriage, Anointing of the Sick & Holy 

Communion to Sick & Shut-Ins: Please call the 

Parish Office. 
 

 

 

 

 

Parish Staff: 
 

Parish Life Coordinator, Mary Schaffner  
Phone: 812-988-6995 

Email: StAgnesPLC@gmail.com 
 

Sacramental Minister, Fr. Eric Johnson 
Phone: 317-236-1495 or 812-988-2778 
Email: EJohnson@ArchIndy.org 
 

Coordinator Religious Education,  

Therese Chamblee 
Phone: 812-325-9527 

Email: ThereseChamblee@gmail.com  
 

Youth Ministry , Adrianne Spahr         
Phone: 812-327-9470   

Email: SaintAgnesYouthBC@gmail.com 
 

Office Manager, Becky Gillenwater 

Phone: 812-988-2778 

Email: StAgnesNashville@gmail.com  
 

Custodian, Donald Moore 

Phone: 812-720-0670 

Email: DonaldARC@Yahoo.com  

 

Maintenance, Tom Sullivan 

Phone: 317-361-9715 

Email: TSullivan@CYOArchIndy.org 

 
 

Council & Committee Leaders: 
Pastoral Council.é.é..................Ric Kleine...812-375-1971 

Finance Council...ééééBob Susemichel...317-796-0726 

Faith Formation Co-Leader.....Anna Carmon...860-836-0081 

Faith Formation Co-Leader....Matt Rothrock...812-343-7533 

Liturgyééééé..............éPaula Lahann...812-606-1545 

Building & Groundsééé..... Bill Bedwell...317-627-6071                                

Communicationséééé......Barbara Bush...812-988-2481 

St. Agnes Guildé......ééé...Donna Braas...812-988-4302 

Music Ministryé..é...Michelle Farnsworth...248-921-5314  

Wedding Coordinatoréé...Cheryl Bedwell...317-797-1296 

Grapevine Editoréé............Ken Simonelic...812-988-9035 

St. Vincent DePaulééé.....John Schaffner...317-402-9665  

Widows/Widowersé............Keith Bradway...812-597-0811 
                                    

Wishing the following a Happy Birthday  
  May 17: Adrianne Spahr & Mackenzie Borger   

  May 18: Dawn Snider & Julita Cridlin    

  May 20: Barbara Braun, Nathaniel Endris, 

                   Aaron McCann & Landan Hoskins  

  May 21: Joe Brester   

  May 22: Elaine Frost, Susan Chavez  

                   & Anthony Akles 

  May 23: Roxana Genis, Samantha McIntosh  

                  & David Cridlin      

 

Our Mission Statement: 

St. Agnes Catholic Church is a welcoming 

community embracing all people as children 

of God.  Inspired by the beauty of creation 

around us, we share our knowledge and love 

of Jesus Christ by striving to live out His 

message of service. 

 

 

Parish Office: 
Hours: Monday-Thursday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM   

  Closed Friday-Sunday                   

Phone: 812-988-2778    

Email: StAgnesNashville@gmail.com 

 Bulletin Deadline: Wednesday at Noon. 
        

Follow us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/saintagnesnashville/ 
 

 

“We Cannot forget that the ultimate criterion on which our lives will be judged is what we have done for others” ~ Pope Francis 
 

Nursing Home Ministers 
                Needed 
We are in need of ministers to be 
able to primarily distribute Holy 
Communion at the Nursing Home.  
We need to be prepared for when 
we are able to start our visits again.  
Contact the parish office: 
StAgnesNashville@gmail.com  or 
812-988-2778 to schedule training & 
instructions. 

 

 

Housekeepers for the Rectory 
Needed 

Helper needed to team with another 
cleaner and she will on-the-job train.  
Only need to help 1 time a month, 
the 2nd week of the month.  Contact 
Theresa Fox: 317-448-5179 or email: 
royalnavymom@aol.com 
 

Criterion Collection 
The collection for the Criterion is to help off-set 
the cost.  The parish is required to send to all 
parishioners. If you are not receiving,  
please let the office know. Call: 812-988-2778 

Stewardship of Treasure: 

Week of May 2, 2021 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Regular                                         $3,819.00 

Prop. Maintenance Fund                 295.00 

Votives                                                   8.03 

Criterion                                              247.00 

St. Vincent de Paul                              75.00 

Communicationôs Campaign              30.00 

Peterôs Pence                                        25.00 

Simon Brute                                         25.00 

Catholic Home Missions                     10.00 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Week of April 25, 2021 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Regular                                         $4,294.00  

Prop. Maintenance Fund             1,090.00 

Votives                                                 19.67 

Criterion                                            450.00 

Church Central/Eastern Europe       10.00 

Kroger Rebate                                  151.99 
 

 

 

This  week  our second collection supports 

the Catholic Communication Campaign. This 

campaign connects people with Christ and 

builds Catholic communities in the United 

States and developing countries using the 

internet, television, radio, and print media. 

Half of the money collected remains here in 

the Archdiocese of Indianapolis to fund local 

communications efforts. Your support helps 

spread the Gospel message! To learn more, 

visit www.usccb.org/ccc . 

              Next weekend Second Collection 

            for St. Vincent DePaul Society 
 

St. Vincent de Paul needs your help to serve our 
Brown County neighbors.  Your contribution to 
the second collection and any donations you 
drop in the church entry way are greatly 
appreciated.  Come help us during distribution. 
St. Vincent DePaul is open for Clients from 10 
a.m. to noon every Monday and Saturday and is 
located at 2901 Long Lake Road (across from CYO 

Camp).       òHelp Us Help Othersó 
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St Agnes Bulletin for Sunday, May 16, 2021 
 

Mass Times & Mass Intentions  
Saturday, May 22, 2021     

5:00pm Mass 
For Braxton & Zander Wingate 

By: Becky Gillenwater 

Sunday, May 23, 2021  
8:30am Mass 
For St Agnes Parish 

Sunday, May 23, 2021  

10:45am Mass 
In Memory of Dawn M Pritchett 

By: Michael & Therese Chamblee 

Parking Lot Communion ï Noon ï 12:30 
 

Please remember our sick, shut-ins, their caregivers and all who 

are needing healing prayer, especially:   
Dan Alford, Leroy Armstrong, Lina & Remy Aumage, Mary Birchler, 
Priscilla Burgmeier, Gary Chandler, Johnny Crawford, Scott 
DeDomenic, Noah Erdmann, Krista Farris, Roxana Genis, Donna Gray, 
Karen Hampton,  Debbie Havely, Leo Henderson, Kairi Jacobs, Susan 
Jenne & Family, Kay & Paul Johanson, Peggy Johnson, Msgr. Paul 
Koetter, Libby Kuchefski, Mackenzie McGlothlin, June Mercer, Caroline 
Merrick, Louise Miller, Audrey Molitor, Donald Moore,  Jim Pugh, Scott 
Reade, Jim Rohl, Ralph Roycraft, Jane Sloan, Spahr Family, Bonnie 
Smedley-Schultz, Gene Suding, Jessica Taylor,  Patricia Trevino,  Clay 
Walker, Catherine Williams, Barb Wootton, Gina Zabala and Barb 
Ziliak. 
  

Please keep those serving in our Military in your prayers: 
Sean Genis, Sam Glanders, Mario Jeri, Steven McCann, Adrienne 
Mowan, Alex Prestel, Caitlin Prestel-Randerson, Will Randerson, Kyle 
Rombach, Jared Shand, Malachi Smith & Carson Thummel 

 

Next Week in Our Parish:  
Monday - Friday   
 Morning Prayer 8:00am  

 Tuesday, May 18, 2021 
   Faith Formation 7pm 

 Wednesday, May 19, 2021 
   Staff Meeting 9:15am Youth Barn 

   Youth Group 7-8:30pm Youth Barn  

Thursday, Mary 20, 2021 
  Finance Budget Meeting 4pm Zoom 

Saturday, May 15, 2021 

  Leigha Curtin & Justin Chadwell Wedding 2pm Church 
 NO Confessions  

Sunday, May 16, 2021  
 Religious Ed Classes & Adult Ed   Parish Hall 

 Parking Lot Communion Noon ï 12:30  
 

 

                                 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 
               

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear St. Agnes Family, 
 
 

We are grateful to begin to see signs of moving forward in 
taking down ropes on a few sections in the Church this 
weekend and in filling the baptismal font and holy water 
receptacle. Amen! We continue to navigate this pandemic 
as best as we are able with the guidance of the 
Archdiocese and with discerning what feels right for us as 
a community. As Fr. Eric offered, we do need to continue 
wearing masks as this is what allows us to make this 
progress as we move forward. We have been so grateful 
for the compliance on so many levels of our protocols – it 
speaks to our desire to do what is best for the common 
good and to be united with one another in this journey as 
One Body in Christ.  
 

Our parishioners, Leigha Curtin and Justin Chadwell, will 
be married next weekend here at St. Agnes! We welcomed 
Justin into full communion with the Catholic faith at the 
Easter Vigil. We congratulate them both and welcome 
their families to St. Agnes. We look forward to them 
settling in as a married couple here in Nashville. Let us 
hold them in prayer in this week leading up to the 
beautiful Sacrament of Marriage.  
 

Please note, there will be NO confessions offered next 
Saturday to give the newly married couple time for 
pictures, etc. after the wedding. 
 

I did not end up going on retreat last week (and I heard 
about it from Fr. Eric after his homily!), but do plan to get 
it rescheduled in the coming weeks!  I thank all of you who 
did offer your prayers – I’ll still use them!  Be assured of 
mine in all you are living ~ 
 

In peace, 
 
 
 

Mary  
 

Can You Help Us Help the St Agnes Youth go to World Youth Day? 
Some of you may remember last year, this Poker Run group held a very successful Jeep Run 
for the local Humane Society & the year before held one for the Skate Park.  This year, we will 
be kicking off the Youth’s Fundraising for World Youth Day with a Brown County Jeep Poker 
Run!  The actual Jeep Run will be held September 4th (more details to come later), but we are 
currently looking for sponsors.  Since Our Youth are the benefactors this year, if you belong to 
a company that would like to sponsor them in some way (Financial Sponsor or Donate items 
that could be auctioned/sold/raffled), please call or text Pat Clark (812-369-8405) or Becky 
Gillenwater  
(812-614-3821).  The more that is donated, the less we have to purchase & the more profit we 
will have from the Poker Run that can go directly to the Youth.  ALL Profits go to the St Agnes 

Youth Group.   

Order Morel Mushrooms  
Support St. Agnes Youth  

The 2021 Howard Hughes Memorial Morel Charity 
Mushroom Sale is ready to take pre-orders for this yearôs 

sale.     Sale date:   Memorial Weekend  

Friday, May 28, 9:00 to 6:00 p.m. & Saturday, May 29, 

9:00 to 1:00 p.m. (or until we sell out).   
Location:    Nashville IGA Parking Lot  

Price:   $30 for ½ pound and $60 for 1 

pound   (approximately ½ of the sale price goes to the 
Brown County charity of your choice)  

 

Please tell us how many pounds you want, when you are 
coming such as Friday morning, afternoon, Saturday 

morning etc., your phone number and what city you 
come from.    

Pre-orders need to be placed by May 21st so we can 

reserve enough for the shipment.   

How to pre -order:     
Call or text Shirley at 812-322-8605 or email 

at sboardma@indiana.edu   

Call or text Kim at the Brown County YMCA at  
812-345-5047 or use this link to place your pre -sale 

order: 
https://forms.gle/c5 r5ohyyPeSh79aE7 

 

Questions?   Call, text Shirley at 
812-322-8605 or 

email sboardma@indiana.edu 

Pictured here is Isaiah showing off 
his favorite mushrooms from last 
ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǎŀƭŜΦ 

 

FREE ï MAY 22    MENôS RETREAT 
9am ï 12:30pm 

 

The E6 Catholic Men's Conference, in association with All Saints 
Parish and The Kings Men Catholic men's group, invite you to The 
Glory of Masculinity, a half day free men's retreat featuring Mark 
Houck, founder of the Kings Men, a national Catholic men's group 
that has traveled, sponsored and lectured at conferences, 
workshops and retreats for thousands of men all throughout the 
United States. Featuring Fr. Jonathan Meyer of All Saints Parish, 
and organized by the group that brings you the E6 Catholic Men's 
Conference. We look forward to seeing you on May 22nd! The event 
starts at 9am and ends at 12:30pm. Free will offerings will be 
accepted. Light breakfast and lunch provided.  
Register at: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/e6-presents-the-glory-of-
masculinity-mens-half-day-retreat-w-mark-houck-tickets-
150435924901 

                 Youth Services Available  
 

A group of teens and adults are working 
toward going to Lisbon, Portugal in 
August of 2023.  This is an amazing 
chance to gather as a young church on  
a pilgrimage that ends with Mass with  

the Pope.  As you can imagine, this will cost $4000 per 
person. To help raise money, these teens are now 
offering their service for donations of any sort to go 
towards their trip.   
         Yard work, wood chopping, planting, etc..   
             Please contact Adrianne Spahr at  
               812-327-9470 if you have a job. 
 
 
 

 

                Brown County Widowed Group 
 

The Brown County Widowed Support Group has not 
resumed their monthly meetings since the start of 
COVID. 
 

The group did resume their monthly meetings for Euchre 
games on Tuesday May 11 at 1 pm at the Sycamore Valley 
Community Center on the Fairgrounds.  
 

They will continue to meet on the second and fourth 
Tuesdays of the month.  

Any widowed person is welcome to attend. 
 

The upper bathroom (by the elevator) 
is being updated.  Thank you Tom 
Sullivan for all your hard work. 
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